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From:
Sent:

(/Q=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=|Reda |); 
Bruner, Nathan J (NBruner@semprautilities.com)
Lai, Peter (peter.lai@cpuc.ca.gov)

RedactedTo:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Energy Division feedback on PWHRP Work Papers

Jeff and Nathan

Please see the attached for Energy Division response to IOU submittal of the PWHRP 
workpapers.

Resubmission with all recommendations addressed is required for approval

This can be accomplished quickly as previously discussed, and see section 1.6.2 for 
guidance.

My preference would be to see these resubmitted papers as soon as possible, by 
Sept. 1st requested.

Cheers

Cathy

Cathy Fogel
Energy Efficiency Planning Section 
Climate Strategies Branch, Energy Division 
California Public Utilities Commission 
cfl ©cpuc.ca.aov
ph: 415-703-1809
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